
Call for Proposals: Faculty Workshop 

Dear Faculty Members, 

We are excited to announce a call for proposals for our upcoming Faculty Workshop. This 

workshop aims to enhance our teaching and learning practices and foster collaboration among 

faculty members. 

Submission Deadline: March 15, 2023 

We invite you to submit your proposals that align with our goals of innovation, inclusivity, and 

academic excellence. Proposals should include a brief overview of the topic, objectives, and the 

expected outcomes of the workshop. 

Selected proposals will be notified by April 1, 2023, and more details regarding the workshop 

date and venue will be shared shortly thereafter. 

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation and innovative ideas! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Institution] 


